
 
RECREATION GOVERNANCE COMMITTEE 

 
Wednesday, February 10, 2021 – 1 p.m. 

Due to ongoing concerns with COVID-19, the County Hall is closed to the public until further notice. 
 

As a result, the Special RGC meeting will be held via video conference and a livestream will be  
available on the day of the meeting on the Rocky View County website at www.rockyview.ca 

 
The agenda for the upcoming meeting will be available at www.rockyview.ca,  

after 1 p.m. on February 4, 2021. 


